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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 12:56 PM
To: 'jabaribrad@aol.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: Docket 20200056-EG

Good Afternoon, Mr. Brad. 
 
We will be placing the comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200056, and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
From: jabaribrad@aol.com <jabaribrad@aol.com>  
Sent: Sunday, July 5, 2020 9:03 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: toreyalston@yahoo.com; sen.bullard@gmail.com; eyomiami@att.net 
Subject: Docket 20200056‐EG 

 
Public Service Commissioners: 
  
The South Dade Branch of the NAACP believes  FPL needs to do more than help just 3% of 
its low-income customers with energy efficiency, and certainly much more than the 1% 
suggested by your staff.   PSC commissioners, please reject your staff's recommendation 
that would cruelly restrict access to the low-income program.    
 
Now, more than ever, is the time for the PSC to take action to expand access to the low-
income program as Floridian's struggle to recover from the economic effects of the 
pandemic.  When you vote on FPL’s plan on July 7th, please meet your responsibility to 
our state’s low-income customers. 
 
For additional information, please see "FPL playing hardball with low-income customers | 
Opinion" at  https://www.sun-sentinel.com/opinion/commentary/fl-op-com-fpl-customers-public-
service-commission-20200702-bev5c3b4mzefviapt5v22rnz6a-story.html 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Bradford E, Brown Secretary 
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Pamela Brown Eyo Environmental Justice Chair 
 
Sen. Dwight Bullard President 
 
CC  Torey Alson First Vice President Florida Stae NAACP and Legislative Chair 




